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New Officers Elected for 2001-02

Nominating Committee Manager Barb Odom certified
election results for the 2001-2002 administrative year.
Next year’s council will include W.C. Wiese, President;
Mike Murray, Vice President; Vicki Kirkpatrick,
Secretary; and Karen Lane, Treasurer.

The new executive board will discuss strategic direction
and focus of detail planning as summer gets underway,
and will publish a meeting schedule as soon as we have
it in place. A combined board meeting with the current
officers is set for July.

June 2001
Dan Voss Named STC Fellow

Shown below is new Society Fellow Dan Voss, who was
honored by STC for his accomplishments during the 48™
annual conference in Chicago.

Next Meeting - Steak and Ale

This year’s Officer Installation/Awards Dinner will be
held on Wednesday evening, June 27th at Steak and Ale
on 17-92 in Maitland starting at 6:30 P.M. You will need
to RSVP by mail with a check for $21 per person by June
18th. In addition, if you bring a guest, please let me know
the food choices of the people that will be attending with
you. We have a private room at Steak and Ale to conduct
this meeting.

You have a choice of meals that will include Sirloin Steak
(7 ounce top sirloin), Hawaiian chicken (2 chicken
breasts, marinated and grilled), or Salmon (7 ounce). If
you are vegetarian, please let Ann know and we will
arrange a special meal for you. There will be a cash bar
available.

Please send me a check made payable to Orlando Chapter
STC and your choice of salad, potato or rice pilaf, and
entree. If you order steak, please let Ann know how you
want it cooked. Send the check and your food order to:

Orlando Chapter STC

c/o Ann Vogt, Vice President
261 Tollgate Trail
Longwood, FL 32750 (av)



Did You Know?

The Orlando Chapter’s 140 members live and work all
over Central Florida, but mostly in Orlando, according
to data provided by the STC Office. It’s not too late to
plan a neighborhood gathering with your closest
associates! In the top 10 are:

Altamonte Springs
Apopka

Lake Buena Vista
Lake Mary
Longwood
Maitland

Orlando

Oviedo

Winter Park
Winter Springs
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Upcoming Events

27 June - Installation Dinner at Steak and Ale, Maitland
July - Executive Board Meeting at TBD
August - Executive Board Meeting at TBD
August - Chapter Meeting - Fall Kickoff

Orlando Chapter Contacts

President Marty Goodwin
(407) 302-2735
goodwinm@intuitive-info.com
Vice President Ann Vogt
(407) 332-9928
ann.vogt@fortel.com
Secretary Jennifer Kowalewski
(407) 659-3211
Jennifer.Kowalewski
@aurumtechnology.com
Treasurer W.C. Wiese
(407) 356-4792
william.c.wiese@lmco.com

Visit the Web Site at

http://www.stc-southeast.org/orlando

Copyright 2001 Orlando Chapter STC. All Rights Reserved.



